
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
12th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 
 

Prom, Leavers Graduation & Lunch 
 
This year, the Year 6 Prom will be held on the evening of Monday 23rd July from 7.30-
9.30pm.  We hope this will be a really special night for the children as we wish them well 
for their future. Tickets will be issued shortly. 
 
We would also like to invite you to be part of the finale of the Prom so please arrive at 
9.20pm. 
 
On Tuesday 24th July at 10.30am we will hold our Graduation Service in school (tissues at 
the ready!)  Please come along and hear about your child’s time at West Borough and see 
them receive some special awards.  This will last about an hour.  The children will also have 
a special pizza lunch on Tuesday! 
 
On Tuesday 24th children can wear a plain white shirt for signing to keep as a memento – 
shirts are better than polo t-shirts. They will need to bring pens too.  
 
I hope your child’s time at West Borough has been a happy one.  I’ve certainly enjoyed 
being a part of their lives for the past 7 or 8 years.  Can I take this opportunity to thank you 
for all the support you as parents have given the school during their time with us and wish 
them well on their onward learning journey; they will be missed. 
 
Best wishes, 
  
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 

  


